
Assembly 14 November 2014 

Academic 

Academic voucher 

Duma Gcabashe, Ano Mtombeni, Dean Jacobs, Ryan Lawson, David Nivison, Bathi Mbityi 

and Harry Newman are congratulated on receiving 3 commendations for academic endeavor 

and thus receive an academic voucher.  

Cultural 

Music Results 

The following boys did extremely well in the Royal Schools music exams held in September. 

Each boy achieved a distinction, which is a mark over 88%.  

Congratulations to the following grade 8 and 9 students: Matthew van Westenbrugge 

Saxophone grade 3, Joshua Kirsch Saxophone grade 3, Jonathan Pletts Singing grade 3, Nivar 

Rajoo Clarinet grade 4, Cameron Braun Saxophone grade 4, Kamal Sacranie Singing grade 5, 

Andrew Hodgson Clarinet grade 5, Arthur Fisher Trumpet grade 7, Kwangbem Ko Violin 

grade 8 and Jack Belcher passed 3 exams with distinction: Singing grade 3 Saxophone grade 

6 Flute grade 6. 

Audiovisual 

The following boys are to be congratulated for receiving their service ties for two years of 

loyal service to the Audiovisual Society: Nicholas Featherstone and Chris Kode.  

Sport 

Basketball 

Well done to the following 2 Basketball appointments for 2015: 

Luciano da Graca (M,11) first team court captain and Jeremy Wilkinson (K,11) club captain. 

 

 



1st XI Cricket 

The 1st XI have had a good final term of cricket - remaining unbeaten. Well done to Jordan 

Flax and his team. They play their last match on Friday November 14th as a Day/Night game 

v Paarl Boys.  

Cricket Awards: 

 Congratulations to Daniel Lombard - this will be his 100th cap for the Bishops 1st XI.  

 Congratulations to the following who have been awarded colours for cricket:  

Full Colours: Jordan Flax, Daniel Lombard, Justin Rowe-Roberts (re-award) and 

Matthew Rudston.  

Half Colours: Luke Burton, Tom Richardson and Luke Schofield  

 Captain of Cricket for 2015:  

Congratulations to Tom Richardson who has been appointed Captain of Cricket for 2015. 

Cricket Tours: 

 

The 2015 1st XI will start the second half of the season in mid-December with two games 

against English touring sides: Dec 13th v Shrewsbury School and on Dec 14th v Harrow. The 

Bishops team then goes on tour to KZN, to Michaelhouse, for the Independent Schools 

Festival from January 12th -17th. We wish them every success.  

Cycling Results 

In the recent PPA one Tonner cycle race (163km), Stefan Dominicus rode in a time of 4H 

55M to clinch the 3rd position in his age group. He is also to be congratulated for attaining 

his full colours for cycling and for being elected cycling captain for 2015.  

Sailing  

Congratulations to Matthew Morris for the excellent work he has done in sailing this year and 

in particular his organisation of the Lipton regatta earlier this year.  He is awarded the Ross 

Dyer Trophy for Sailing Excellence.  Matthew, please come up to receive your trophy. 

Junior Singles Tennis Champion 

Congratulations to Malachy Barbour (Gray House Grade 9) on winning the Charles King Cup 

as the Junior Tennis singles champion of 2014. 

  



General 

Gold President's Award 

We congratulate Ben Malandrinos and Christopher Lea on achieving the Gold level of the 

President's Award. It is no mean feat to complete all the requirements for Gold and they have 

done themselves and Bishops proud.  

 


